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Re: Westfield-Barnes Draft Vegetation Management Plan (VMP) 

To Whom it May Concern: 

The City of Westfield, Westfield-Barnes Airport Commission has prepared a 
draft Vegetation Management Plan (VMP) for the airport to remove trees and 
other vcgctativc growth that are potenlial obstructions to aircraft. The document 
addresses areas in both Westfield and Southampton with short-tern1 on-airport 
actions and long-term goals for management. The VMP is available for public 
review. Should you have any questions or like to request a copy, please contact 
me by phone or email (egillen@b-e-c.com). 

Very truly yours, 

BEC, Inc, 

Erin R. Gillen 
Environmental Scientist 

296 N. Main Stree 
East Longmeadow, MA 0102C 

Tel (413) 525-3622 
Fax (413) 525-8346 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 


